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March 6, 2023                                                                                                                                                     

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

The Princess Margaret Cancer Foundation is pleased to welcome the “Fusioncorp 
Fundraising Event – Arabian Nights” to our 2023 fundraising campaign. The gala 
fundraising event organized by Nick Ainis will take place on Friday, May 26th 2023 at 
The Aga Khan Museum.  All proceeds from the event will support the work of Dr. 
Nathan Perlis at the Princess Margaret Cancer Centre.  

The Princess Margaret Cancer Foundation works with health care and research 
professionals, patients, their families and the community to ensure that The Princess 
Margaret remains one of the top 5 cancer research centers in the world. Investing its 
communities’ contributions in breakthrough cancer research, compassionate patient 
care and education has brought The Princess Margaret Cancer Foundation closer to 
achieving its vision to: Conquer Cancer In Our Lifetime. 

The Princess Margaret Cancer Foundation is a registered charity in Canada and our 
Charitable Registration Number with the Canada Revenue Agency is 88900 7597 
RR0001. We hope that you will support the “Fusioncorp Fundraising Event” with a 
cash or in-kind donation. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me directly at (647) 200-5527 or via 
email at keith.clarke@thepmcf.ca  

On behalf of our volunteers, staff, patients and their families, we thank you. 

With Appreciation, 

 

Keith Clarke                                                                                                         
Director, Corporate and Community Partnerships  
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